
Posted Date: 9/12/2011

The City of Englewood is aware of this program and has authorized use of the City’s logo on 

This past spring, the Englewood Water and Sewer Board recommended, and City Council 
authorized Service Line Warranties of America (SLWA) to use the City of Englewood’s logo 

-

SLWA to market the program in Englewood in the hope that the warranty program would 

-


